
July 19, 2021-Approved Minutes 
     

Town of Cambria 
Planning Board Meeting 

JULY 19, 2021 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Planning Board of the Town of Cambria was called to order by 

William Amacher, Chairman at 7:00 PM.  Everyone was welcomed to the meeting, followed by the Pledge 

of Allegiance.  
 

Members Present: William J. Amacher, Chairman 

   Roger Schreader, Sr. 

   Michael Sieczkowski 

   Garret Meal 

 

Also Present: Ben Musall, Councilman and Liaison to the Town Board 

   Gary Billingsley, Attorney   

   Tamara J. Cooper and Krista Brocious, Secretary Planning/Zoning Board 

  

Members Absent:   Gerald Kroening 

             David Carter 

 

Also Absent:  James McCann, Building Inspector 

 

Mr. Amacher introduced the new Planning/ Zoning secretary and welcomed her. 

 

 

Old Business:    

D.Wendt-P-SBD-2021-005 

Cody Development 

Between Stoelting Rd. & Lower Mtn. Rd. 

 

There was a brief discussion regarding the agenda. It was determined that no additional paperwork has 

been provided; any further action will be tabled.   

 

JP Propane/ J. Clause should be on next month’s agenda. We are currently waiting for additional 

paperwork which is anticipated for the August agenda. 

 

Approval of Minutes: 

A motion was made by Mr. Meal and seconded by Mr. Schreader to approve the minutes of the June 21, 

2021meeting as presented.  Unanimously approved, motion carried.  

 

Mr. Amacher indicated that all previous planning board minutes have been approved for the website. 
 

P 
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New Business:  

Mr. Amacher announced that starting in August video recordings will be implemented for Planning and 

Zoning meetings.  

 

Reports:  

 

Attorney- No report 

 

Building Inspector- No report 

 

Town Board Liaison Benjamin Musall – The Town Board meeting utilized the video equipment and 

confirmed its functionality. Minutes will still be posted to the website.  

 

Mr. Schreader asked if there were any updates to the solar project.  

 

Mr. Musall indicated that Cyprus Creek held a required public information meeting at the Cambria Fire 

Hall on Wednesday July 14, 2021. 

 

Chairman- Mr. Amacher reported that the next meeting of the Planning Board will take place Monday, 

August 16, 2021 at 7:00PM 

 

Since there was no further business, a motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Mr  Sieczkowski and 

seconded by Mr. Meal. Unanimously approved, motion carried. 

 

Meeting ended at 7:20pm 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Krista Brocious 


